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Our Lady of Peace  
May 2023 update 

Faith    Learning    Respect    Safety 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
I hope you and your families are well and enjoying a slight change in the weather, long may it last! 
I issued a calendar of term 4 events in the previous newsletter but there are a few changes due to availability 
of coaches for our trips out and our imminent inspection by HMIe: 
 

❖ Parent Council meeting on 7th June at 4.45-6.00pm 
❖ Our big, summer day out is now 12th June to Five Sisters’ Zoo 
❖ I will aim to advise you of your child’s class and teacher by 16th June 
❖ Report cards will be issued on 21st June 

 
School inspection by HMIe Tuesday 30th at 12noon until Thursday 1st 1.30pm.  
 
Thank you to those who managed to complete the questionnaire. The school will be inspected on:  

❖ Learning, teaching and assessment 
❖ Raising attainment and achievement 

We have been preparing lots for this visit and I am confident that the hard work of our children and staff will 
be clearly visible to the inspection team. Your support is, as always, most appreciated. 
 
We had a visit last week from our Quality Improvement Officer (QIO), and the feedback was again positive in 
relation to the high levels of engagement in learning and behaviour standards.  
 
 The inspectors aim to provide a letter for parents and carers, usually within ten working weeks of the end of 
the inspection and this will provide a statement of strengths and aspects for improvement. This will be issued 
as soon as possible, after we return from the summer holidays.  
 

Scottish Association for Mental Health 
 
We have a proposed date for a joint, SAMH workshop with Sandaig primary and Our Lady of Peace parents 
on Thursday the 8th June at 1.30pm.  Please look out for an information leaflet for parents to help us gauge 
numbers for attending. 
 

Uniforms 
 
 Please support our uniform policy, especially now that we will have inspectors next week. Most of our 
children wear full uniform but there are areas for improvement. I ask if you could ensure your child comes to 
school in uniform. If we can be of any support, please just email me or speak with Miss Rae and /Miss 
McCormack in the office.            headteacher@ourladyofpeace-pri.glasgow  
 

Parent Council 7th June 4.45pm 
We are still trying to set up a new Parent Council and I fully understand the busy lives you all lead. We often 
have just too much to manage. Please come along if you can and perhaps we can start to plan for the new 
session in August 2023, thank you.  
 

May holiday: the school is closed on Thursday 25th May -- Monday 29th May inclusive.   
 
I wish you a lovely, long weekend, 
Mrs A M McDonald, Headteacher    
 

mailto:headteacher@ourladyofpeace-pri.glasgow

